Eagle Scout Recommendation Letter

Dr. Mr. Savio Vega,
I derive great pleasure in offering my unreserved recommendation for Jackson Coulter who aspires to be an Eagle Scout.
I have known him for 4 years now in the capacity of an academic course instructor at Atlanta Middle School. Throughout my engagement with him, he has proved to be a very ambitious, highly resilient, and dependable scout. Having worked closely with him, I also feel better placed to provide more information about him.
Mr. Jackson Coulter, other than being a staunch scout, exhibited unparalleled leadership skills throughout his stint at this institution. If given a chance in this role, you may count on him to do a very good role in marshaling other scouts and furthering the ethos of the Boy Scouts Association.
There was a time when the school cleaning staff were on a go-slow. The toilets had started stinking while there was no end in sight. Mr. Coulter marshaled the student body to step in and clean the facilities, absolutely free-of-charge. This earned me his respect and informs my basis of recommending him.
I am always on standby and ready to clarify any further issues. Feel free to reach me on 404-542-7783 or ahmedjohnson@xyz.com.

Sincerely,
Ahmed Johnson
Teacher, Atlanta Middle School

